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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 10:31 A M 

To: Dale Mailhot 

Cc: Hyma Vedula; Carl Vinson 

Subject: Declassification of Confidential DNs - 120000-OT 

Dale, 
The Clerk's Office will give confidential documents 06277-08, 06279-08, and 06288-08 the 
declassification date of 7/1/2014. 
The status will remain as a confidential claim. 
Thank you. 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6824 

From: Dale Mailhot 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 10:02 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Carl Vinson 
Subject: RE: Declassification of Confidential DNs - 080000-OT 

Yes. Give these documents a declassification date of 7/1/2014. We will decide then 
whether to retain or destroy the documents. 

Thanks 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 4:06 PM 
To: Hyma Vedula 
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Carl Vinson; Shawna Senko 
Subject: Declassification of Confidential DNs - 080000-OT 

Hyma, 

Question: 

Do you want confidential DNs 06277-08, 06279-08, and 06288-08 given the declassification 
date of 7/1/2014, 5 fiscal years from the closure date of 080000-OT ? Another specific date 
of declassification given ? To be destroyed ? or to stay as confidential claims ? 

06277-08 - CMP (sic)/Rich - (CONFIDENTIAL) Documents pertaining to multiple ILECs 
involved in review of customer data security initiatives. nnrr-un-r k „ f M r ) r n n . T ,_ 

06279-08 - CMP (sic)/Rich - (CONFIDENTIAL) A T & T documents provided during a review of 
customer data security initiatives. 0 7 U 0 fi NflV - I w 

06288-08 - CMP (sic)/Rich - (CONFIDENTIAL) Responses provided by Verizon during a ° 
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review of customer data security initiatives. 

Thank you. 
Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6824 

11/1/2012 


